



Main Committee Meeting Minutes 27 June 2017

[illegible]

		<ul style="list-style-type: none"> CL – to ensure RE has all previous minutes for website 	
8	Cruiser update	Report on cruiser activity – see email from James Dargie	JD
9	Rowing Skiff update	Progress being made by rowers – core of 15 rowers and about 5 intermittent participants	
10	Training update	Next meeting an update will be reported after all training complete	HJ
11	Harbour celebrations	HJ discussed this item on behalf of Richard Jenner. He is updating harbouring heritage information. Oct this year is 200 th anniversary of the harbour. The committee discussed if we wanted to mark this occasion? Richard Jenner is willing to do talks for CSC & local history groups. JW offered to put catering on. It was agreed we should involve Fortrose Community Council to see if they want to be involved. Committee agreed that RJ & JW to liaise with community council to take this forward	HJ
12	Wanderer road base	Committee agreed to dispose of 1 of the 2 wanderer dinghy road bases currently kept at ex-members house. Someone interested in purchasing one. Committee agreed in principle that one could be sold	HJ
13	Membership update	Tanay Srivastava – student Hannah Blyth – Associate Alison Parfitt - ordinary	HJ
14	Accident Book	Nil of note	CL
15	AOCB	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> AH – encouraging younger members to trim dinghy grass park. David Vincent is also undertaking this task RE- constitution needs updating to recognise rowing aspect of Club & membership categories. DM will get a few interested people together to undertake this work RE- discussion took place as to alternative prizes as mugs were working out too expensive. Any ideas to RE please 	All
16	Date of next meeting	Wed 20 th @ 19.30 September 2017	DM